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November 5, 2020

Director of Council Services
Traci N. T. Fujita, Esq.

Susan Graham, President
La’akea Village Board of Trustees
639 Baldwin Avenue
Paia, Hawaii 96779

Dear Ms. Graham:

SUBJECT: LA’AKEA VILLAGE (PAIA) (HFC74)

At its meeting of October 22, 2020, the Healthy Families and Communities
Committee discussed the agreement between La’akea Village and the County.

May I request your response to the following:

1. Please provide maps of La’akea properties, including buildings.
Please provide maps for all properties, including those not leased
from the County. Please provide information on any differences
between the number of buildings listed in the real property tax
records and the buildings on the properties.

2. Please provide details on the updated Housing and Urban
Development and Department of Health regulations related to
shared or congregate housing.

3. Please provide information on the status of your compliance with
the requirements of your lease with the County.

4. Please provide a copy of your fiscal audit as well as recent financial
information.

5. Please provide a copy of the annual reports that were submitted to
the Department of Housing and Human Concerns. Please also
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provide a copy of the latest annual report when it is submitted to
the Department of Housing and Human Concerns.

May I further request you provide a written response by
November 18, 2020. To ensure efficient processing, please include the relevant
Committee item number in the subject line of your response.

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff
(Lesley Mimer at ext. 7886, or Rayna Yap at ext. 8007).

Sincerely,

RIKI HOKAMA, Chair
Healthy Families and Communities
Committee
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cc: Sarah Menzies, Executive Director, La’akea Village


